November 4, 1949
Freshman Week

Freshman Orentation Week got
started on September 12 and ex-
tended through September 18. The
first program was a ‘“‘get-to-gether
meeting” held in Smith Auditor-
ium where the newcomers were
taught the college song, the school
yells, and the meaning of school
kells. Too, a brief discussion of
the history of the college went
forward.

The second day, September 13,
spent in registration, in tours, and
in a study of the library, was con-
cluded at 8:00 p. m. by an informal
party in the gymnasium with
Dr. James W. Seabrook as speaker.

On Thursday, September 12 the
freshman, along with the other
students, kegan their trek to
classes. Standard test were ad-
ministered on Saturday, Septem-
ber 17, and on Sunday the mem-
bers of the two Christian organi-
zations accompanied the fresh-
man to various churches. The
vesper program at 4:00 p. m., with
the Reverend E. N. Mattison of
Tayetteville as speaker, conclud-
ed the exercises for freshmen. Mr.
Lafayette Parker of the Depart-
ment of Education was in charge
of the program.

Christian
Associlations
Look Ahead

[

The Young Women's Christian
As:zociation has recrganized for
the current school year. Officers
were chosen as follows: President,

June McCown; Vice-President,
Ethel Sutton; Secretary, Alfenia
Williams; Treasurer, Dorothy
Crawley, Chairman, Worship
Committee, Bernice Sellers:
Chairman, Futlicity Committee,|,

Bessie Pridgeon; Chairman, Social| .
Annie Witherspoon;|
Chairman, Freshmen Committze,|!

Committee,

Irene Wall; Chairman, Member-
chip Committee, Ellaree Cunning-
ham: Chairman, Community Com-
mittee, Marie Chestnut; Chairman,

Finance Committee, Dorothy
Crawley, Chairman, Program
Committee, Colethia Faison;
Chairman, World Affairs Com-

mittee, Ruth McNair.

The Association has planned a
freshman tea for Sunday, October
23, a Recognition Service for No-
vemkter 6, a Thanksgiving Service
for Novembker 24, and a series of
Christmas parties. The “Y” can-
teen is now under the manage-
ment of the Young Women’s

(Continued On Page 6)

Remember

Students will wish to send dur-
ing the Thanksgiving season a
card to “Mother Jackson” — vet-
eran teacher at the College for
many years. Address your card to:

Miss Leonora T. Jackson
45 QGrail Street
Asheville, North Carolina. |
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Homecoming Directors

2 uch of 'he success of this year’s homecoming festivities will ke due to the push of the ‘“student

commitice’ cn homaccming. S.udents pictured herc represent

several classes and several

s.ud.nt organizations. William Hill (front row, fifin from left) represents the student council.

FAOMECOMING
(Continued From Page 1)

prancing of an assortmenft of

high-stepping majoretts.

arads — yes, nomeiown frieids The celebration really gets go-
11 marching to the tune of sev- ing on Friday evening, November
cral crack bands and to the fancy 18 when the local drama guild, di-

Campus Sweetheart

Little Miss Mae Louise Seabrook, sweetheart of the campus, takes
advantage of State’s grassy lawns and winding walks. Why not?
Her dad is the school’s president.

P

rected by Miss T.ois
| gives Irvin Shaw’s “Bury The
Dead” for the entertainment of
the wvisiters. And you won't for-
get that for the past several years,
Miss Turner and her players have
touched off the homecoming fes-
tivities in a big way.

Rain or shine, a mammouth
'parade will get under way Satur-
day morning at 11:00 a. m,,
parade downtown and return in
time to add zest to the kick off at
2:00 p. m. sharp. The homecoming
gome will be played this year with
our sister institution, Elizabeth City
Teachers College. That, too, thinks
Charles Black, one Kentucky con-
tribution to this year’s Bronco
' machine, “will come out all right”,
when “State” opens up her bag

Turner,

of tricks and begins marching
razzle dazzle down the field. Her
majesty, Eunice George, this
year’s homecoming queen will
reign with becoming dignity.

The evening dance will be

great too; don’t miss it. Every-
body will be there — everybody.

THE DAVIS WAY

The start ot the ‘“Voice” ex-
presses here thanks to Mrs.
Veatrice Davis, Secretary to the
Dean, for the manner in which
she pushed through the major part
of the clerical work for the present
issue of the “Voice.”

Others who lent valuable as-
' sistance include:

Dean Joseph H. Douglass, Miss
Lenna Means, Mr. James E. Cop-
page, and Mr. and Mrs. Howard
Smith.




